
Coronavirus update for the Joshua Church  

Services online only until April 14, 2020 

With the announcement from the CDC and the City of Joshua recommending no gatherings of 
greater than 50 people, we will be switching to a live-stream format for our upcoming church 
services with no in-person Sabbath worship services or Sabbath School Classes.  

We invite you to join and worship with us online via the Joshua Church live-stream on YouTube 
on our normal worship hours.   

You can watch previous services on YouTube https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC-
Jw50_pxv4vLVvlUZWz6wQ 

You can subscribe to our Facebook page at https://www.facebook.com/joshuasdachurch/ 
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